Veterans Breakfast planning:
We start by setting up a date for the breakfast on the calendar for the year.
Around October comes we start promoting the breakfast. 
We reach out to local Jewish War Veterans, and Midway members. We invite those people who served our country and the IDF to speak and attend with their families.
We make a marketing flyer in September to promote the breakfast. The flyer is attached in our Midway news you can use email, flyers are put in front of the sanctuary and hung up throughout the synagogue.


